ROARING 40°S

No. 27 Qfficial Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing

Melbourne/Gippsland Branch

Fellowship
President: Colin Speirs Secretary: Lorraine Burgess
(Home) "848 1777 (Home)
874 4444 (Business)
Correspondence: 16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster, 3109
Next Dinner: Saturday the 24th October 1981
Place: Colin and Marianne Speirs Home
3 Utah Court, North Dandenong
Time: 7 p.m. Social Drink B.Y.O0. 7.30 p.m. Dinner
Ring: Sec. Lorraine by Monday the 19th if you would like to come along

and join in the fun, those who can come please bring your own soup bowl
as well as your own drinks.

Elections: Yes, its that time again and the Election will be held at
this dinner, also yvour Subs, are due and are still at $4 a head.

Last Dinner: I hope new members Ron and Janette Davies, John and Kath
Buchanan and John and Pam Wakeford enjoyed their evening with us,
I always feel that our meetings together get better all the time.

Progressive Dinner: Thanks to the "Kinders" and"Frazers" for the use
oF their homes and thanks also to all the ladies that helped with

the food, I think everyone that attended will agree it was a marvellous
night.

Bendigo 26 of us are off to Bendigo this weekend (another lost weekend
I fee%i. T am told there is to be a showing by "M.G.M." of our Rort
trip.

Message: Cyril Minns tells me there is a display of all equipment
available for disabled persons, the last week in Octcber at the Church
of Christ hall Lyall Road, Berwick,

Bar-b-que Lunch: 1st November at Ken and Barbara Neate's holiday home
at Red Hills see enclosed map: green colour and circle marks the spot
for a great day.

Bookings: Those who haven't booked for our Christmas dinner at Muddy
Creek, please do so as I have to have definite numbers by the next dinner.

Yours in Apex 40

Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.




